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IMAGE CONSENT FORM and USE OF TWITTER 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We often like to take pictures of the children at school to celebrate a variety of activities. All 
photographs and images which include children will be to support the children’s learning, celebrate 
their achievements or show the exciting things that happen within the children’s time at school. We 
may use these images: 

 in our school prospectus, in other printed publications that we produce such as newsletter 
 in classroom/corridor displays 
 on our website 
 on the school secure Twitter page 

We may also make videos for our school website. 
 
We also have whole class and individual photo’s taken by an external company on an annual basis. 
These photo’s are only available in print form and will be ordered by you directly to the external 
company, on line. 
 
Twitter 
 
Cheadle Catholic infant School has a Twitter page.  
In order to keep our children safe, both at school and online, we have a set of Twitter rules which we 
all follow.  
 
To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we need your permission before we publish 
photographs or make any recordings of your children. 
 
Conditions of use:  

1. This form is valid for the period of time your child your child attends this school, or until a 
written letter signed by the parent is submitted. Please write to the school if you wish to 
withdraw your consent at any time. 

2. The images we take will be of activities that show the school and children in a positive light. 
We may use group or class photographs or footage. Children will NOT be individually named. 
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3. We will only use images of pupils who are suitably dressed. 
4. We will make every effort to ensure that we do not allow images to be taken of any children 

for whom we do not have permission or who are ‘at risk’ or disallowed from having their 
photograph taken for legal or social reasons. 

5. We will take all reasonable measures to ensure the images are used solely for the purposes 
for which they are intended.  

6. We recognise that parents, carers and family members will wish to record events such as 
school plays, sports days etc. to celebrate their child’s achievements. We will be happy to  
allow this but ONLY if the Head teacher has given permission on the day and the 
image/recording: 
a) is your own child 
b) will be purely for family use 
c) being shared on any social media site is YOUR child 

 
Please Sign the relevant box on the form in your pack to agree to this policy.  
Without your agreement we will not display your child’s image. 
 

 
 
 


